
FLEET MANAGER It's real. 

SEGUIN 
TEXAS 

MEMORANDUM 

TO Mayor Dodgen And Council Members 
Steve Parker, City Manager 

FROM: Paul Wallace, Fleet Manager 

DATE: December 27, 2022 

RE: Purchase of Dump Truck 

The Water/Wastewater Depertment was approved by Council to purchase a new Dump Vac 

Truck to replace Unit 2367 for FY 2023. The amount budgeted for this project is $135,000, 

project# www23DUMPTRUCK 

Fleet Manager is recommending purchasing through the Texas Buy Board contract 601-19 

utilizing Freightliner of Austin, as the dealer, for the amount of $121,780.00. 

Attached is the quote from Freightliner of Austin for your consideration. 

The Fleet Manager will be happy to answer any questions you have regarding this matter. 

alh Fleet Manager: Date: ee 2022 
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